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THE COMPLETE SPECTRUM 

by ROBERT LISTBERGER 
Bergerson-Caswell 

In 1948 Bergerson-Caswell purchased the 
inventory and assets of the Hemphill 
Well & Pumps Co., a small diameter local 
well driller. Since that time 
Bergerson-Caswell has expanded the 
original Hemphill operations more than 
ten fold. In 1951 we drilled our first 
golf course well. It was for the Orono 
Golf Course while Leo Fraser was owner 
and operator. Because many of the golf 
courses in the Twin Cities were already 
established, including a water well or 
two, we concentrated on providing fast 
efficient pump repair as well as 
drilling new wells. 

Bergerson-Caswell presently services a 
large number of golf courses, not only 
in the metro area, but out state as 
well. Today Bergerson-Caswell employs 39 
people. Our service area includes 
Minnesota, Western Wisconsin, Northern 
Iowa and the Eastern Dakotas. Our 
principal business is the construction 
of water wells 6" to 36" diameters, well 
and well pump maintenance primarily for 
municipalities, golf courses and 
industrial firms. 

We have 8 cable tool well rigs, one 
large rotary well drilling rig, two 10T 
smeals and two 5T smeal pump pulling 
rigs. Bergerson- Caswell has the 
necessary equipment to televise water 
wells where problems exist. By 
televising a well problem, we eliminate 
the "guess work
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 reducing both down time 
and expense to the customer. Our turbine 
pump department is equipped to handle 
all emergency pump repair work as well 
as scheduled preventative maintenance. 
We carry very comprehensive and complete 
supply of parts for most makes of deep 
well pumps at all times which enables us 
to repair pumps from 1/2 HP to 500 HP. 

We are the distributor for Byron Jackson 
vertical pumps; deep well and 
dewatering. We can design and install a 
well pump to fit your needs with either 

a line shaft turbine or a submersible 
well pump. 

From the beginning in 1948 until 1976 
Bergerson- Caswell was located at 13120 
Wayzata Blvd. (now Wendy
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s). In 1976 
Bergerson-Caswell moved to our present 
location in Maple Plain. Situated on 
eight acres, the ground floor shop area 
has 8000 sq. ft. of heated space. A 5000 
sq. ft. pole building provides cold 
storage. The office area is 4700 sq. ft. 
in size. 

Should you have any questions or 
problems concerning your wells or pumps, 
please call Bob Listberger or Gary Hart 
at 479-3121. 

ARCHITECTS 
SELECT DINAH SHORE 

Dinah Shore will become the first woman 
to receive the prestigious Donald Ross 
Award when she is honored by the 
American Society of Golf Course 
Architects on Monday, February 20 at a 
banquet to be held at the Desert 
Horizons Country Club in Palm Springs, 
California. 

The Donald Ross Award, named in honor of 
the "father of American golf course 
architecture", is awarded annually by 
the ASGCA to a person who has made a 
significant contribution to the game of 
golf, particularly in the area of 
design. 

ASGCA President Ted Robinson stated that 
the Society was proud to honor Dinah 
Shore because "her tournament, one of 
the most popular events on the LPGA tour 
for the past ten years, has furthered 
the growth of women's golf in stature, 
prize money and talent. Furthermore, the 
tournament has demonstrated that great 
golf courses can be designed to present 
a fair challenge for women golfers, a 
challenge that today's golf course 
architect has readily accepted. In 
addition, we honor her enthusiasm for 
doing, learning, caring and sharing that 
has propelled her into numerous and 
varied charitable activities." 


